
From: Spaulding, Jeb 

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 6:31 PM 

To: Peterson, Mary; Bachman, Molly; Partsch, Frank; Larson, Mark 

CC: MacLean, Alex; London, Sarah 

Subject: RE: Taxes draft audit report 

 

 
I have discussed the draft report with the Governor.  He believes the Auditor has raised a legitimate 
issue that should be given serious consideration in the Legislature.  While all the practical and policy 
ramifications need to be discussed before legislation is enacted, he believes that discussion should take 
place.   
 
I hope that helps you as you craft a response for Tom.  Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Jeb Spaulding, Secretary of Administration 
State of Vermont 
Pavilion Office Building 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
 
People are our greatest asset 
 

From: Peterson, Mary  

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2012 4:27 PM 

To: Bachman, Molly; Partsch, Frank; Larson, Mark; Spaulding, Jeb 
Subject: FW: Taxes draft audit report 

 
 
 

From: Salmon, Tom  

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2012 4:13 PM 

To: Peterson, Mary 
Cc: Partsch, Frank; Lambert, Linda 

Subject: Taxes draft audit report 

 
Mary: 

I’ve attached a copy of our draft report entitled Medicaid:  State Has Forgone an Opportunity to 
Recover Delinquent Taxes from Providers for your review and comment. I’ve also attached a 
transmittal letter that includes information on when comments are due (1/26) and other 
information. 

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.  

If you or your team has any questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 



Sincerely, 
 
Tom 
 

 

 

Thomas M. Salmon CPA CFE 
Vermont State Auditor  
132 State Street  
Montpelier, VT 05633-5101  
(802) 828-2281  office  
(802) 828-1629  direct  
(802) 828-2198  fax  
tom.salmon@state.vt.us  
www.auditor.vermont.gov 

     "If I had an hour to solve a problem I'd spend 55 minutes thinking about the problem and 

5 minutes thinking about solutions."  
— Albert Einstein 

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient (or have received this e-mail in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy 
this e-mail. Any unauthorized copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-mail is 
strictly forbidden 

  
 
 

http://www.auditor.vermont.gov/

